Great news! P-EBT will be extended through the summer, and it covers children who received P-EBT during the 2021-21 school year, as well as children who are newly determined eligible for free or reduced-price meals during the summer. If you received P-EBT during the 2020-21 school year, you will automatically get Summer P-EBT (with the exception of graduated seniors) and no further action is needed. Even if you didn’t qualify for P-EBT during the school year, you have the opportunity to submit a free and reduced-price school meal application during the summer if you think your eligibility may have changed. If your school requires a school meal application, you can apply for school meals online in most districts. The following districts have at least some schools that require school meal applications in order to qualify for P-EBT:
· Anchorage – Note: ASD’s system is down for the month of July, but families can apply for school meals in early August and it won’t delay their summer P-EBT benefits. Summer benefits are slated to go out in September.
· Copper River
· Craig
· Delta-Greely
· Fairbanks
· Haines
· Juneau
· Kenai Peninsula Borough
· Ketchikan
· Klawock
· Kodiak
· Mat-Su Borough
· North Slope Borough
· Petersburg
· Sitka
· Southeast Island
· Unalaska
· Valdez    
If you still need to fill out a school meal application, click on the school district to be taken to an online school meal application. Craig, Klawock, and North Slope Borough school districts do not have online applications, and families will need to contact those districts directly. 

